







SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE DAGUPAN CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent Division Memorandum

No. 322 s. 2022

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors

Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

From:

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

Date:

September 2, 2022

Subject:

LAUNCHING OF "PAMILYANG REHISTRADO, KINABUKASAN AY SIGURADO"

As per Division Memorandum no. 294, s. 2022 titled "Launching of 'Pamilyang Rehistrado, Kinabukasan ay Sigurado", the division office announced the launching of a program by the Local Government Unit, which aims to provide free assistance for learners without birth certificates as well as unmarried parents. Other general services that will benefit families will also be offered through the program.

Anent this, all School Heads, Guidance Designates, and Parents with Unregistered Learners (learners without Birth Certificates) are requested to attend rescheduled launching of said program on September 5, 2022, Monday, 9:00 a.m. at the Dagupan City Plaza. Parents are also requested to bring with them a copy of their children's baptismal certificates and other supporting documents.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

AGUEDO C. FERNANDEZ, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent



Address: DepEd SDO, Burgos St., Dagupan City Telephone No.: (075)615-2645/615-2641

Website: depeddagupan.com

Email Address: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph